
            Informational Item 
   June 9, 2020 

 

Office of the 
INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 

ADMINISTRATOR 
 
 

Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 
Michael C. Zito, Assistant County Administrator 

 
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
FROM: Tina Cournoyer, Executive Assistant to the County 

Administrator 
 
DATE: June 4, 2020 

 
SUBJECT: Letter to BCC Re: 2020 Environmental Lands Bond Referendum and Trust for 

Public Land Report 
 

 
 
Please find the two attachments included with this memo, which were distributed to the Board of County 
Commissioners on June 3, 2020: 
 
Back-up Included:  
1. Letter to BCC Re: 2020 Environmental Lands Bond Referendum 
2. Trust for Public Land Report 
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